
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority, 333 Dunsmuir Street, Vancouver BC V6B 5R3 
www.bchydro.com 

Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
Phone: 604-623-4046 
Fax: 604-623-4407 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com 

October 8, 2019 

Mr. Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 

Dear Mr. Wruck: 

RE: Project No. 1599038 
British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Application for 2019 Letter Agreement with Powerex Corp.  

BC Hydro writes to seek an extension for providing its answers for round one 
Information Requests (IRs) in the above referenced proceeding from the current due 
date of Thursday October 10, 2019 to Thursday October 24, 2019. 

This additional time is necessary due to resource constraints as many of the employees 
authoring the IR responses in this proceeding are also authoring IRs in Round 3 of the 
Fiscal 2020 to Fiscal 2021 Revenue Requirements Application.  

For further information, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours sincerely, 

Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
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